
What we are learning in Key Stage 1
Week beginning: 13th March

Next week we 
are learning…

Year 1 Year 2

Phonics and 
Spelling

Looking at the alternatives 
oy/oi, ow/ou

Words ending in the suffix  
-ing, -ed

English Sequencing and retelling 
the story of Whatever Next!

Writing up our own story 
from our plan from last 
week

Maths Measuring objects using a 
ruler – in cm

Equal and non-equal 
groups, finding half and 
quarter

Topic Preparing for our space 
museum
Using the Green Screen
Following instructions

Making packaging and 
decorations for our 
Chocolate Fayre

Highlights this week:
Science Week this week has been so much fun! We 
have all carried out loads of investigations and 
experiments. Thank you to everyone who cam and 
joined us for our Science Open Mornings!
Coming up…
Thurs 16th March – Year 2 Chocolate Fayre and 
Year 1 Space Museums 
TLRs (Parent Evenings) Week beginning 27th – sign 
up with your teacher from next week
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